


compounds irritates respiratory systems and causes lung fluid buildup. Exposure to lithium 
carbonate can produce toxicity in the neuromuscular, cardiovascular, and gastrointestinal 
systems. Lithium also disturbs the development of invertebrates and has been shown to be 
deadly to fish. Lithium mining is not good for people, water, cultural resources, wildlife, or 
the environment. It is not a good match for our agriculture, tourism, and outdoor recreation 
economy - as it will in fact harm all three. 

Finally, I went to an En Ron mining meeting in Custer. They mostly speculated on the 
“facts.” They were mainly interested in the profits of mining, not what impact the humans 
and wildlife would suffer from the water pollution and soil pollution or the effects on the 
community here in Custer and in the Southern Black Hills. As a long time community 
member of Custer County, I demand an Environmental Impact Study be done before any 
permits are issued for any mining project in the Black Hills. 

If you are interested in keeping our water, air, and soil clean, please call the Custer County 
Planning Office at (605) 673-8174 and get more information from the black hills clean water 
alliance at their website, www.blackhillscleanwateralliance.org or their Facebook Page. 
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